
February 2, 2020 

Members of the House Judiciary Committee:  

I am writing in opposition to House Bill 4121.   

I have been watching the Presidential impeachment debate.   I’ve heard the phrase, “no one is 
above the law,” used over and over and over again.  In Oregon we have a state sanctuary law 
that by definition puts illegal aliens above the law.  

The Northern Oregon Regional Correction Facility houses criminals.  Illegal aliens commit crimes 
at a rate far above what one should expect out of their cohort. 

The contract to house illegal aliens at NORCOR is of great value to Wasco, Hood River, Sherman 
and Gilliam Counties and should be continued.  

No one should be above the law whether they be an American citizen or an illegal alien. Do not 
pass HB 4121. 

Jim 
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